I am writing in my role as President of the Australian Association of Group Therapists at the time of Neville Symington’s death.
Neville has touched so many of us in the broader Australian psychoanalytic community through his lectures, teaching and books. His passion was always palpable whenever one encountered him. He will be missed throughout Australia and the world.
His loss must be acutely felt by his friends and colleagues in APAS and with this in mind I would like to extend the heartfelt condolences of the membership of the AAGP to the membership of APAS.
Kind regards
Dr Peter Hengstberger 
Consultant Psychiatrist and Psychoanalytic Psychotherapist 
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